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 Ministry Training in The Cape
The month of July was a fruitful and 
meaningful month, which was made possible 
by the faithful support of our partners in 
the Gospel. On the 7th-9th of July, my fellow 
worker for the Kingdom of God and I headed 
down to Cape Town to attend a seminar hosted 
by CFAN & In His Name Ministries (Reinhard 
Bonnke’s and Tamryn Klintworth’s ministry). The 
knowledge imparted to us at this seminar 
strengthened us in our calling to preach the 
Gospel to the poorest of the poor in Africa.

Ministering at NCINMI
On Sunday the 16th of July, I was invited to minister at New Covenant in Christ Ministries in 
Marapong, headed by Pastor Moswathupa. I ministered a message on Luke 14, on compelling 
people in the community to fill God’s House. The pastor of the church called me that same evening 
to tell me that his congregation members were continuously reporting to him how much they were 
impacted by the service. God graciously manifested the gifts of the Spirit, and many were blessed as 
a result! To Him be all the glory! God sees your partnership in these fruitful missions. Every time 
you partner with us, you are impacting lives in a profound way that LASTS and continues to produce 
good fruit for the cause of Christ. Friend, you mean much to us and to the work that we do in 
bringing Christ to people. We pray for you every day and ask God to bless you so that you can 
continue to be a blessing to others. 

  

For the past few weeks, volunteers from different churches have been attending our volunteer 
training sessions for the upcoming ‘Marapong For Jesus Crusade,’ which will be held from the 
21st to the 24th of August at the Marapong stadium. The organizing of a Gospel crusade is a 
great task that can only be successfully completed through hard work and the grace of God. All these 
who have committed themselves to seeing their communities reached with the Gospel of Jesus Christ 
must accept the challenges that come with this task in a continent subject to many difficulties on the 
social, political and economic level. We therefore ask that you pray for these faithful volunteers, who 
have sacrificed their time and energy to serve their community.

Volunteers From Different Churches of Marapong

OUR VOICES ARE NEEDED.

I’m asking you to stand with us in the area of action, bringing Christ to people and allowing Him to 
demonstrate His healing power in their lives. 

Current Ministry Needs:

 • 4m Trailer to carry our PA System and crusade equipments
 • Video Recording Studio Setup 

Requests for help come to us often…

We depend on God to speak to His people who have a heart to announce the wonderful message of 
Christ to people. HE IS THE ONLY ANSWER TO HUMAN PROBLEMS. GO WITH US as we press forward 
in faith....We must respond when God says: “GO THERE!” See how you can partner with us today!

Your Friends & Gospel Partners,

Itumeleng, Lindi Mokganya & Team

I want to hear from you ...

PRAYER: Click here to submit your prayer requests for our immediate, personal attention.

SUPPORT: As you are blessed by being associated with us, click here to support our African Gospel Crusade ministry.

DOWNLOAD: The spiritual resources offered on our website.

We do not want to send you anything you do not wish to receive, so if you would like to opt out of receiving emails about Gospel Harvest 
International. Unsubscribe
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custom://*%7CUNSUB%7C*
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